
  
 

NEWSLETTER 
Week Commencing: Monday 26 April 2021 

MINI WHITEBOARDS - REMINDER 

All students have now received their own mini whiteboard, pen and rubber 

pack. This is to enable teachers to check understanding during lessons. 

Please encourage your children to ensure this is part of their equipment 

each day so that they can be used effectively in lessons.  

Thank you for your support with this. 

MODERN FOREIGN LANGUAGE – VOCAB TESTS 

Vocabulary tests will take place every cycle for all students studying a 

language in Year 7, 8, 9 and 10. Please support us by monitoring regular 

vocabulary revision at home.   

“Look up at the stars and not down at your feet. Try to 

make sense of what you see and wonder about what 

makes the universe exist. Be curious.”  

Professor Stephen Hawking  

READING FOR PLEASURE - MAY READING LIST 

May's reading list focuses on books that are thought provoking. Tutors will 

go through these with their tutor group and the list can also be found on 

the Reading for Pleasure section of the website.  

STUDENT SUCCESS 

Florence F in Year 7 spent her Easter holidays a bit differently to a lot of 

our students. Wanting to raise funds for a charity that supported children 

with cancer, she teamed up with her cousin to run 20k over the 4 day 

Easter weekend in aid of CLIC Sargent. They spent the weeks before the 

break training to ensure they were fully prepared, and their endeavors 

were spurred on by the support from friends and family which meant they 

raised a phenomenal £1823!  

This will allow families to stay for two months in the home from home 

locations that CLIC Sargent run to support families when their children 

and siblings are getting treatment far away from home.  

Well done to Florence and her cousin for taking on such an amazing 

challenge. 

LATERAL FLOW 

TEST REMINDER 

 

We would like to remind 

parents and carers that students 

should be testing twice a week 

at home and the results of each 

test needs to be reported in 

two places;  

o The NHS track and 

trace website   

o Fullbrook’s own monitoring 

system on our website   

 

We recommend that students 

test on Sunday and Wednesday 

as this creates a pattern that can 

be easily remembered. It also 

means that any positive cases 

identified on a Sunday can be 

reported to the school ahead of 

the new week, and makes test 

and trace much easier. 

 
 
  

https://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/monthly-reading-lists/
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result
http://www.fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk/


LRC SUMMER READING PROGRAMME 

Starting May 5 – August 20, 2021, the Sora Sweet Reads program will 

offer a collection of Juvenile and Young Adult titles that will be rominently 

displayed in Sora for quick and easy unlimited access. You can explore the 

title offerings and learn more about the program here. 

Students will be able to access the SORA app from their RM Unify dashboard. 

YEAR 7 TENNIS RESULTS 

Yesterday saw our Year 7 tennis players go out on the first fixture since 

February 2020, and their first time representing Fullbrook in sport. Our teams 

of 4 Year 7 girls and 4 Year 7 boys put up an extremely good fight against a 

mixture of both Year 7 and 8 students from Claremont Fan Court School.  

The girls put out a respectable performance, showing great sportsmanship and 

they always had smiles on their faces - a great group to represent the school!  

However, it was the boys who claimed success for Fullbrook, winning the tie 

overall after playing a sudden death tiebreak to settle the very close score.  

Well done to both teams for demonstrating the Fullbrook spirit! 

FULLBROOK ALUMNI NEWS 

Former Fullbrook student, Mike Pyman is currently raising money for The Eikon 

Charity who supported him during his time at Fullbrook. He is taking part in a 

75 mile running challenge to give back to the organisation that helped him 

through a very difficult time in his life. To find out more about what Mike is up 

to, you can read all about it in the Woking News & Mail. 

SUPPORT FULLBROOK WHILE YOU SHOP! 

Did you know that you can support Fullbrook whilst shopping on Amazon? 

Amazon Smile is an initiative whereby simply by shopping the way you do today 

you can give towards the work of the school. Amazon will donate 0.5% of the 

net purchase price to the Fullbrook charitable organisation.  

How do I setup Amazon Smile?  

1. Simply login to your existing Amazon account using this link:-  

 http://smile.amazon.co.uk  

2. Go down to ‘Pick Your Own Charitable Organisation’ and enter 

Fullbrook Association in the search box  

3. Select Fullbrook Association charity from the list  

4. Start Shopping  

5. Bookmark the Amazon Smile website so you always give as you Shop   

 

You can also set up Amazon Smile via the app on your phone in your account 

settings under ‘Programmes & Features. 

CONTACT US 

Please do not hesitate to contact us via:  

info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk    

concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk         

homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk 

 

SOCIAL MEDIA 

Click the symbols below to view the 

Fullbrook Facebook & Twitter pages or the 

Fullbrook 6 Instagram account. 

 

 

https://resources.overdrive.com/sora-sweet-reads/
https://www.wokingnewsandmail.co.uk/?p=30599
http://smile.amazon.co.uk/
mailto:info@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:concerns@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:homework@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/Fullbrook
http://www.twitter.com/FullbrookSchool
https://www.instagram.com/fullbrook_6/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 3 May Bank Holiday (school closed) 

Tuesday 4 May Year 11 & 13 Assessments begin 



 


